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Dear Colleagues of USA WTO TBT Enquiry Point,

Please refer to your Notification G/TBT/N/USA/1967 Products Containing Perfluoroalkyl and
Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) notified to WTO TBT on 16 February 2023.

Having reviewed the full text of the regulation, Thailand would like to inform you of the following:

The new rule to prevent selling products and product components containing intentionally added
PFAS could have a beneficial impact on public health and the environment. However, it would be
better to give maximum - minimum limits of PFAS in the form of contamination.

Your consideration of our comments would be appreciated.

Best regards,

Thai Industrial Standards Institute (TISI)
Thailand WTO/TBT Enquiry Point and Notification Authority
Tel: (662) 430 6831 ext. 2130
E-mail: thaitbt@tisi.mail.go.th
Visit our website: www.tisi.go.th
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